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MEMORANDUM

TO: All Division Engineers

FROM: Larry Lockett
Materials and Tests Engineer

RE: | Materials Write-up for Resurfacing Projects

Please be advised that a materials write-up will be required for
jobs that are listed under the maintenance category and involves
Federal funds. Where the total estimated cost exceeds a million
dollars and the resurfacing will be done on the National Highway
System, a write-up will be required. 1If the resurfacing is not
on the National Highway system, a write-up will not be required
even if the total cost exceeds one million dollars. Where the
total cost is less than one million dollars, a materials write-up
will not be required on any resurfaing job whether it is on the
National Highway System or not.

Attached you will find a map showing the National Highway System
as currently approved by FHWA in Alabama. Our understanding is
that this may change in the future.
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